
From: Felecia Smith | COCOO Registrar (sent from Member Portal) info@cocoo.on.ca
Subject: Provincewide Shutdown - Dec 21, 2020 Update

Date: December 21, 2020 at 6:18 PM

Dear Member,

As you are not doubt aware, the Premier held a press conference early this afternoon, December 21, 2020. Most
importantly for our members, there will be no change to the rules regarding essential services and RHPA professionals.

The entire province will be going into lockdown beginning at 12:01 a.m. on December 26, 2020. The lockdown will take
effect in Northern Ontario for two weeks and four weeks in Southern Ontario. More information can be found here on the
Ontario.ca website.

The College will continue to monitor all Government announcements and directives on COVID-19 and we will continue to
update you as new information becomes available.
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